Site Report — Igiugig School —May, 2022
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke From: Kristin Henke, Head Teacher
and LPSD School Board Members

Outstanding Activities and Events
Art Institute 2022 was a huge success. Igiugig students produced many wonderful works of

art and learned about the concepts and elements of art.
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Graduation 2022: Kiara Nelson and Simeon Zackar graduated from Igiugig School.
Congratulations to them and best wishes.

Personnel

Jeff B. and Andyn G. have filled in as substitute teachers and aides while Gabbie and Bill were
out during several days in April. We are blessed to have excellent substitute teachers
available here.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
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Students buckled down and worked through their end-of-levels during April. They have all
gone up in at least two subject areas. We are so proud of their achievements. Students will
receive certificates at our Academic Awards event for progressing in their levels.

We LOVE Everyday Math curriculum.

Math Games are played weekly and are a fun way to
improve our skills in operations, place-value, geometry, and
more.

Skittles Math was a hit for helping us learn how to collect
data, create graphs, compare and justify our answers, and
present our research.
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Students worked together to compare their answers and check for accuracy. Real-life skills.

Technology Progress

Facility Update

Thanks to Carl and Tim for flying in for up-keep and improvements. We are hoping our new
teacher housing is ready in July.

LSAC Activity

LSAC is especially supportive with end-of-year activities. Graduation was April 28th, Village
Clean-up and picnic was May 3rd.

Volunteer Report

IGIUGIG - APRIL 2022



Jeff B. as well as other community members continue to drum, dance, and sing with us on
Friday afternoons. We celebrate our culture as the
drumbeats speak to our souls and our stories are told
through dance.

Professional Development

Pupil Attendance
Our school had better than 90% attendance throughout this past school year. We celebrated
with pizza and cupcakes on April 28th and 29th.

Student and Staff Safety

No issues to report

Subsistence Calendar

Primary students accompanied Jeff B. to the hanger to help plant seeds for our village
gardens this summer.

Other

Apa'yug Moore hosted a Paint Night at our school. All participants had a great time filled with laughter, good
food, excellent art instruction, and general fun.

IGIUGIG - APRIL 2022



Diligent adult students joined our younger students in learning how to paint.

Village Cleanup and End-of-School Year picnic is scheduled for Tuesday, May 3rd. EOL achievement
certificates and kindergarten graduation will also be celebrated on that day.
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